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From Editors 
 

Dear Children, 
 

Hello!  Summer vacation is coming!  What’s 

your plan? No matter what your plan is, don’t 

forget having fun with English!  When you 

walk, eat or go shopping, look around!  You will 

see English everywhere!  Now, let’s share 

some of your writing here!    
 

Love,  

Miss Fiona Tsang            Miss Alice Lai 

Miss Helen Chan             Miss Annie Chan 

 

 

 

 

Let’s Read 
A Friendly Letter to the EC                                 by Tam Tsz Wai Wallace 6C  

Dear Enormous Crocodile, 

 How are you? Thank you for your letter. I will go to your Children Flesh Tasting 

Party with my ant friends but we don’t want to eat children. 

  Firstly, I do not believe that children are the best food on earth. Children are 

not yummy. When they do not take a bath, they will be bitter and smelly. It is bad to 

have children. 

    Secondly, there are other kinds of food which are better than children. My 

friend told me that apples are the best food on earth because they are healthy, juicy 

and crunchy. We can also try some vegetables such as lettuce and carrots. They are 

full of vitamins. 

   I will bring some apples, lettuce and carrots to the party. I think you will like 

them. Please don’t catch and eat children. See you at the party.  

                                                                                  Love, 

                                                                               Ant 
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A Thank You Letter To My Friend                             by Chan Mei Ki Miky 6A 
 

Dear Apple, 
 I would like to thank you for your generosity and care. You are my best 
friend. I like you very much. You always share your happiness with me. 
 I enjoyed the time with you. During recess, we played badminton 
together. We also chatted happily, too! 
      You are also a patient person. I remembered once we  
argued angrily. The next day you gave me a sorry card to  
cheer me up. I will never forget this.  
 I wish we can be good friends forever. I wish you  
good health and all the best in the future. 
 Keep in touch. Miss you! 
         Yours, 
             Miky Chan 
 

Sam and His Brave Dog                           by Law Wing Hong Tony 6B 
 

 One Sunday afternoon, Sam was going to the park to play with his dog. 

Sam was a young boy with short hair. His dog was cute and big. They were 

walking in the street and they were relaxed. 

 Suddenly, a girl shouted, “Help!” Sam and his dog ran to the dirty alley 

at once. Sam hid himself to see what happened. He saw a robber hold a knife 

and the robber was going to get the girl’s handbag. Sam called the police. 

 At that moment, Sam was so brave to ask his dog to bark at and attack 

the robber. Then the robber dropped his knife. Sam shouted, “Stop at once! I 

won’t let you go. Wait for the police!” 

 At last, the police came here to catch the robber and sent him to the police 

station. The girl was saved. Sam felt happy for helping people and he said, 

“Good boy, dog!” Then they went to the park and played. 

 That night, the evening news said that the robber was sent to the jail. 

Sam’s mum said that Sam was very brave. 
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A Letter To My Teacher                                  by Chong Chak Hin Jason 6D 

Dear Miss Annie Chan,  

 I would like to thank you for your kindness and patience.  You are one of the best 

teachers in this school. 

 You are kind.  You always encourage us to try the hard questions and teach us how to do 

it in an easy way. 

 You are patient.  You always come to my seat and check my work.  You also show me how 

to use the correct verb form in my writing again and again. 

 I remembered once we played games and read the story “The Brave Tin Soldier” 

together on Friday. You persuaded me to play a role in the mini drama show.  I was so happy 

because I could do it at last. 

 I will work harder and harder in my secondary school.  Also I will pay attention to the 

verb form in each sentence in my English work. 

 Keep in touch.  Miss you! 
Love, 

Jason  

 

A Letter To My Teacher                                                     by Siu Sin Yi Kitty 6C 
Dear Miss Kam, 

I would like to thank you for your kindness and patience. You are one of the best teachers in our 
school. I like you very much. You are always patient to us. You teach us how to do our Chinese homework. 

I enjoyed your lessons very much. During Chinese lessons, you designed interesting activities for us to 
practise how to write a good story. I have improved a lot in these two years. 

You are also a caring teacher. I remember once I got low marks in the test. I was so sad. I cried sadly in 
the classroom. You showed your concern and talked with me for half an hour to cheer me up. I got high 
marks in the next test. You gave me a little gift. I will never forget this. 

I will study at a secondary school soon. I promise you that I will pay attention in lessons and study 
hard. I wish you good health and all the best in the future. 

Keep in touch. Miss you! 
                                                                                                                                       Yours sincerely,  
                                                                                                                                                     Kitty Siu  
 

A Letter To My Class Teacher                                                                                    by Lau Cheuk Lam Angel 6D 
Dear Miss Tsui,  

Thank you for your patience and hard work.  I am happy to study in your class.  I like you very much.  I think you are 
the kindest teacher in our school. 

I like your lessons.  You always give us quizzes to practice our reading and writing skills.  I learn many skills. 
I think you are a generous teacher, too.  In these two years, you bought birthday cakes and gifts for us when our 

birthday came.   
I will remember the things you taught us.  I will never give up when facing problems in my secondary school.   
Wish you happiness!   Keep in touch! 

Love, 

Lau Cheuk Lam Angel         
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A  Robbery                                     by Chow Ho Nam Vincent 6B        

 One afternoon, Sam was going to buy food with his huge dog. They were walking near 

the shop. It was relaxing. 

 Suddenly, Sam heard a girl yell in the alley. It was very dark and dirty. Sam saw a 

robber hold a knife. The robber wanted to get the girl’s handbag.  

 At that moment, Sam’s dog attacked the robber. It barked angrily. The robber used his 

knife to attack the dog. The lady tried to stop them, but they didn’t listen. The lady called 

the police quickly. 

 In the end, the policemen came and caught the robber in the alley. The policemen sent 

the robber to the police station. Sam’s dog was bleeding. Sam brought his dog to the vet 

clinic.  

 Luckily, no one got hurt. 

The Enormous Crocodile  Clever Trick Number 5 
by Chan Alex Long Hin 6A 

 
 The EC came back from the hot hot sun! He lost one eye and 

broke one leg. He was black and dark green. He was very angry 

and hungry. So, he wanted to catch and eat 10 fat children.  

 The EC wanted to catch children at SPS. When he arrived at SPS, he saw 

many juicy children. So, he made himself look like a smelly rubbish bin in the hall. 

 Soon, some children came. When they wanted to throw rubbish into the 

rubbish bin, the EC opened his mouth. At that moment, a teacher came. He used a 

chair to hit the EC. Next, he called the police. Soon, the police arrived. They caught 

the EC and sent him to the HK Wetland Park. He decided not to eat children 

anymore. 

 
 

 Let’s learn and write! 
 

Write with your pencils. 

Learn by your hearts. 

Yours will be special 

To gain higher marks! 
English Department 

St. Patrick’s School 
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